
Pupil Governors Meeting  

26th November 2021 

 

Review of  Children chosen School Charities 

 Jane Goodall, Roots ‘n’ Shoots Programme  

 Marine Conversation Society  

 

Today our Year 5 Worship Team led a great presentation to the 

whole school for our school chosen charities; they talked about the 

fantastic work of the Marine Conservation Society and Jane Goodall 

Roots ‘N’ Shoots Programme. They told us about how the marine life 

in the oceans are key things to survive and how important keeping 

the animals alive really is .If we don’t do something soon some 

creatures will become extinct. We were pleased to hear about the 

Roots and Shoots Programme and all the work they do to save 

habitats so animals such as chimps can flourish. 

Scarlett said that by doing our Bring and Buy Sale we are one step 

closer to making our world a better place, and how good it is that we 

are working together every step of the way to make a positive 

difference to our world. 

  

 

 

 



Review of the School Behaviour Policy 

We all read the updated School Behaviour Policy and had a 

discussion. 

The Code of Conduct section was talked about in terms of the 

Golden Rules. William said the Golden Rules were a pupil friendly 

version of the Code of Conduct and everyone agreed. There was a 

good discussion about children signing a Code of Conduct, or the 

Golden Rules ,alongside their parents, in the same way we sign our 

class code of conduct when we agree with it. Charlotte and Jack 

thought it was a good idea for children to discuss it at home as well 

as at school. 

Jack said he thought the teachers need to use the minutes off 

playtimes more regularly if children keep on needing reminders to 

keep to the Golden Rules of’ Be Kind and Respectful and Be Safe and 

sensible’. There was a discussion about sexism and how there 

shouldn’t be particular roles/jobs/tasks for men and women and 

boys and girls and that we are all equal and capable of doing and 

being anything we want to do or be. Charlie said it was good that 

girls and boys go to the school football club and everyone at the 

meeting felt that we are not sexist at our school. 

Agenda Items for our next meeting. 

 Christingle 

 Reverse Advent Calendar  

 Possible visit to PG Wells Bookshop to select books for library. 


